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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Y6 Fun Day Friday 7th July 
 
On Friday 7th July, Year 6 will be having their Fun Day. Following on from the positive responses of the 
class to their Beach School sessions, we have decided to enjoy a relaxed time together on a Beach Day.  
In the morning, we will walk from school down the new promenade, to the West Kirby beach where we 
will play some games and have a sand structure building competition.  
 
For this day, the children can bring their own packed lunch (in a named bag) but please ensure that 
everything is nut and seed free and no fizzy drinks, please. (Please inform Mrs Kililiku by Wednesday 5th 
July via email if you would prefer school to provide a packed lunch for your child.)  
 
On our Beach Day, the children will wear non-uniform clothes and shoes, suitable for the weather 
conditions on the day and the walk to the beach and back. They should bring a small backpack with a 
water bottle, their packed lunch, a small towel and footwear suitable for the beach. A bucket and spade 
would be useful, but your child will need to be able to carry all their own equipment. The children will not 
need their school bags.  
 
Should you want your child to have an ice cream or ice lolly, please provide them with £3.  
As always, the safety of the children is paramount, and the trip will be fully risk assessed. We expect that 
the tide will be in at approximately 2pm. We will allow the children to paddle but not swim. The 
Coastguards and Park Rangers will be aware that we are visiting the beach and there will be three 
members of the Avalon staff on the trip, including a Designated First Aider. Please ensure that the 
School Office is informed, prior to the trip, if there are any updates to your child’s medical needs. 
The children are excited about their special day, however, should any parent not want their child to 
participate, please inform the School Office before 9am on Friday 7th July. Should you have any further 
questions, please do get in touch. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 

 
 


